
Sunday Morning Worship 10:40 am
Wednesday Night Bible Study 7 pm

Chronicles at the Crossroads
August 2025

Join us for Worship

Upcoming Events
August 2 - Vintage Cross Show @ 5 pm
Vintage Cross will be playing at the Watermelon
Festival in Murfreesboro at 5 pm. Come out and
support them! 

August 15  - Crossroads NOW @ 7 pm
We’re back to our regularly scheduled Night of
Worship at 7 pm. Bring a friend and let’s
fellowship & worship together!

August 19 - Men’s Ministry @ 6:30 pm 
The Men’s Ministry will be meeting at Otto’s to
have dinner, fellowship, and hear a devotion from
a guest speaker.

August 24 - Women’s Ministry @ 2 pm 
The Women’s Ministry will be ending the summer
with a pool party at Michael & Ellen Hughes’
house. There will be a hot dog lunch; just bring a
side, snack, or dessert to share with others. 

August 26 - Vintage Cross Show @ 6 pm
Vintage Cross will play at Ashley Grove Revival at
6 pm. 

August 31 - Youth Sunday & Pot Luck
Not only will we be having another youth sunday,
but we’ll finish it up with a pot luck lunch after
service. 

August 31 - Young Adults @ 7 pm
The young adults will meet at the church to
fellowship and learn together. 
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Coffee Bar Renovation Project
We are currently raising money for a new and exciting renovation project, a
complete renovation of the coffee bar. The Calderado family has graciously
offered to help with this project, and we are really excited about its potential! If
you’d like to donate to making this project happen, please designate “building
fund” on your check or envelope. Additionally if you have any questions about
this project, see someone in the leadership team!

Couple’s Trip to Lancaster, PA 
The Couple’s Ministry and some others
went to Lancaster, PA, for an awesome trip
filled with fellowship. There, they ate good
food, shopped, laughed, and even went to
see a really impressive production of
Noah’s Ark done by the Sight & Sound
Theater. Everyone that went couldn’t stop
raving about the amazing time together, but
each highlighted this wonderful production
as well as a dinner they shared that was
made by an Amish family. Just as a heads
up, according to those that went, next year
Sight & Sound will be doing the story of
Joshua. These productions are
unforgettable, so if you are interested, be
sure to mark your calendars early! 

Youth Lock-In
The Church hosted its first lock-in in many years, with Brian & Jessica
Futrell leading this fun-filled evening. The church thanks you both for your
eagerness to not only provide a clean fun night for these kids, but to
immerse them in the Word in the process. Pastor Tyler had the opportunity
to speak to both the younger kids and the teens, even teaching them about
and sharing communion with the teens. Beyond that, there were tons of
snacks, tons of games, and even more laughter throughout the night.
Thanks to all who donated snacks for this. It was so fun that the kids are
already excited for next time. 



*If you would like to submit
something to be included in

the next issue of the
Crossroads Newsletter,
contact Mandy Hughes. 

Childcare
Nursery: (0-6)
In August, the theme will be: “The
Armor of God”
Wednesday Nights: Ellen Hughes
Sunday Mornings: Bobbie Rigsby

Kids (Ages 6-12):
Weekly Helpers - See Brian &
Jessica for questions you may have. 

Youth (Ages 13-19)
Brian & Jessica Futrell 

August Birthdays

Get Connected
Have you found your calling of service within
the church? If you have questions about
serving in any areas, feel free to contact
someone on the board of directors. We'd love
to help you plug in! We appreciate all of you!

Speaking Calendar 
August 3 - Tyler Hughes
August 10 - David Joyner
August 17 - Tyler Hughes
August 24 - Tyler Hughes
August 31 - Youth Sunday

David A. Joyner            8/2
William Farmer Askew  8/6
David Joyner                 8/7
Rhonda Cotton             8/20
Mandy Hughes             8/25
Brandon Williams         8/27

“There is no one holy like the Lord.
There is no one besides you! And

there is no rock like our God.”
1 Samuel 2:2

Back to School Time Already?
While we hope all have had a fun-filled or relaxing (or maybe even both) summer, as August rolls around, we all know what that
unfortunately means - the summer is coming to an end and school will be back in session all too quickly. Please join us in praying
for the local schools, the staff members, and all of the precious students that will be returning to school this August. We asked a
few church members what their favorite 2025 summer memory was (so far) and here are some responses:

“Probably going to the
mountains and doing
the water park there.” 

- Lucas Hughes

“The new ice cream shop
opening up down the

road (Sweets on Main).” 
- Noah Horton

“Going to New Bern, feeding the
birds and ducks at the water,

and touring the Tryon palace.” 
- Becca Bardelli

“Seeing Noah’s Ark in
Lancaster. I’d like to go

back next year.”
-Glenn Smith

“Hiking to the bottom of a
waterfall with a group of

people I love... and I
thought I was going to

have to tote them all out.”
-Michael Hughes

“Going to Hawaii”
-Rheina Puma

“The Sassy Pot Party
- I had fun with that!”

-Ann Marie Munford 

“Watching my tablet and
going to Water Country.”

-Dakota Futrell

“Seeing Noah’s Ark, but I’m also really
looking forward to my week at the

beach coming up!”
-Liz Harrell

“When Conner came home.”
-CJ Munford

“I went to see one of my favorite bands
with Ben & Blake. It was bombin’.”

-Elizabeth Joyner

“My favorite summer memory was going out to drive on the beach and getting to play with my RCs
with Rebecca because I got to do something I enjoy with the person I love.”

-Cam Johnson


